
 

CHURCH NEWS                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
First Church of Christ, Scientist, Vero Beach 

APRIL 2021 

Dear Members, 

First Church of Christ, Scientist, Winter Park invites you to their lecture 
entitled “Divine Love: The Answer to Universal Health” by Jose de Dios 
Mata, CSB, a member of the Christian Science Board of Lectureship.  It is 
being held at Venue on the Lake, 641 S. Maitland Avenue, Maitland, 
Florida. seating will be spaced and masks required in accordance with 
county guidelines.   You can also join by Zoom on a smartphone or 
computer (video and audio, download required) and by telephone.  Date is 
Sunday, April 25th at 3:00 PM.  Please check our bulletin board for flyers 
with more information on how to join. Everyone is welcome.  

     *************** 

Rose Cottage, shared residence at Tenacre Foundation is now open for 
applications for immediate occupancy from active adult members of The 
Mother Church.  If anyone is interested, there is a flyer on the Bulletin 
Board with more information. 

     ***************   



There is a flyer from the Campership Fund requesting benevolence.  This 
fund helps send Christian Science kids to summer camps all over the 
United States. 

Heifer International invites you to give through purchasing animals to help 
those that are in need.  Information is on the bulletin board.  

Please check the bulletin board and the yellow folder on the desk in the 
foyer for more ideas on benevolence for our Christian Science and local 
community. 

     *************** 

The prayer topic for the Leaves, Richardson, Texas, this month is “Then 
shall thy light break forth as the morning and thine health shall spring forth 
speedily: and thy righteousness shall go before thee:  the glory of the Lord 
shall be thy rearward.” Isaiah 58:8  There is a flyer on the bulletin board. 

     *************** 

First Church of Christ, Scientist, Boca Raton, invites our entire membership 
to attend a very unique workshop on Saturday, May 15th, 2021 to be held 
in their church.    It’s titled “Our Bible Lessons: Understanding Them and 
Reading Them Expressively and Effectively”.  The presenter Don Feldheim 
was one of the long-time Readers on The Mother Church’s radio and 
television Weekly Bible Lesson programs.  There is a flyer on the bulletin 
board giving all the information on registering and attending this workshop. 

      **************** 
 

This month’s inspirational article, There is always Light by 
Larissa Snorek, Associate Editor of the Christian Science 
Sentinel 

     *************** 

As always, please remember to turn your cell phones off completely during 
services. 

Thank you.

https://sentinel.christianscience.com/shared/view/1ktd7kz0alo?s=e

